Bishop Ian begins a Pilgrimage through the Diocese at  HPLC

On Thursday Bishop Ian and Karen our Diocesan Digital Missioner visited HPLC to start the Bishop’s Pilgrimage around the Diocese. Arriving at Holy Trinity they joined Rachael and I and members of the congregation in person and on zoom for morning Prayer and then went around the church and garden trialing our Eco Divina (Praying with Nature Prayer Walk. (See Photo). Before checking the tree he planted in 2019 to inaugurate the Serenity Garden
Turned out it was exactly 3 years to the day 12th May that + Ian planted the Cherry Tree. 
 
They then went onto St Andrews where + Ian planted a baby Yew Tree as part of the replanting programme taking place, and chatted for a short while before leaving for an afternoon meeting
